
 

APPOINTMENTS COMMITTEE 
 

Meeting: 18 July 2023 
At: 4.00 pm 

 
PRESENT 
 
Councillor Mark Hunter (Chair) in the chair; Councillors Christine Carrigan, Colin Foster, 
Jilly Julian, Gary Lawson, David Meller and Mark Roberts. 
 
1.  MINUTES  
 
The Minutes (copies of which had been circulated) of the meeting held on 27 February 
2023 were approved as a correct record and signed by the chair. 
 
2.  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  
 
Councillors and officers were invited to declare any interests which they had in any of the 
items on the agenda of the meeting. 
 
The following interest was declared:- 
 
Officer Interest 
  
Caroline Simpson Agenda Item 5 – ‘Senior Leadership Arrangements’ as the 

subject of one the proposed appointments detailed in the report. 
 
3.  PUBLIC QUESTION TIME  
 
Members of the public were invited to put questions to the Chair on any matters within the 
powers and duties of the Committee, subject to the exclusions set out in the Code of 
Practice. 
 
No public questions were submitted. 
 
4.  EXCLUSION OF THE PUBLIC AND THE PUBLIC INTEREST TEST  
 
RESOLVED – That in order to prevent the disclosure of information which was not for 
publication relating to an individual as defined in Category 1 of Schedule 12A of the Local 
Government Act 1972 (as amended), the disclosure of which would not be in the public 
interest, would not be fair and would be in breach of Data Protection principles, the public 
be excluded from the meeting during consideration of Agenda Item 5 – ‘Senior Leadership 
Arrangements’. 
 

Item 'Not for Publication' 
 

5.  UPDATE ON SENIOR LEADERSHIP ARRANGEMENTS  
 
The Chief Executive submitted a report (copies of which had been circulated) providing an 
update on senior leadership arrangements within the Council. 



Appointments Committee - 18 July 2023 

 
RESOLVED – (1) That the senior appointments made since October 2022 as detailed in 
the report, be noted. 
 
(2) That the appointment of the Chief Executive as NHS GM ICB Place Based Lead for the 
Stockport Locality be noted, including the payment of an allowance at 10% of salary for 
which the Council will be reimbursed by the NHS GM ICB, and that this appointment, and 
the associated allowance be reported to the next Council Meeting by means of circulating 
the minutes of this meeting with the Summons. 
 
(3) That the progress made in delivering the Council People Plan and the intention to 
continue to create a value based inclusive culture for our workforce, with the expectation 
that such a cultural environment will enable an even more highly productive workforce, be 
noted. 
 
The meeting closed at 4.47 pm 
 


